
 
 
 
Date 01 Sept 2022 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Equipment Authorization Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
United States of America 
 
Subject: FCC Labelling Requirements; Compliance Statement on TSL Reader Products.  
 
To Whom it May Concern. 
 
Due to the lack of available space on the TSL range of readers, ICT is unable to label 
the reader devices with the following FCC Compliance Statement:  
 
“This device complies with part 15 of the FCC Rules. Operation is subject to the 
following two conditions: (1) This device may not cause harmful interference, and 
(2) this device must accept any interference received, including interference that 
may cause undesired operation.” 
 
Integrated Control Technology has labelled each TSL Reader with the FCC ID Number 
associated with the device and the FCC logo and QR code which directs the purchaser 
to the product manual for the device.  As required by FCC part 15 requirements.  
 
Within the product manual the full text of the FCC part 15 compliance statement is 
displayed for compliance purposes.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
Hayden Burr. 
Chief Executive Officer 
Integrated Control Technology 
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